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Helen Haller Elementary 

Thursday, November 9th, 2023     
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Dear Helen Haller Families, 

 

A big thank you to the many Veteran’s that came 

to our assemblies today. Another big thank you to 

Mrs. Lorentzen for an amazing event for our 

Veteran’s and students. We had 5th grade students 

reading and singing different parts. Our 

5th  graders also led almost the entire assembly. 

Kudos to our student leaders and our wonderful 

music teacher Mrs. Lorentzen. 

 

Have a wonderful weekend! 

  

Rebecca Stanton – Principal 

 

NO SCHOOL 
Veterans Day Observed 10 
PTA Meeting 
6:00 HHE Library 14 

Turkey Trot! 22 

NO SCHOOL 
Happy Thanksgiving! 23 

From the Principal 

NO SCHOOL 
Thanksgiving break 24 

EARLY RELEASE 
11:00 

22 

December 

EARLY RELEASE 
11:00 8 



The PTA is excited to launch TWO favorite 

fundraisers this week: the poinsettia sale and the 

Turkey Trot! Our fundraising goal with both events 

is $23,000! With so many amazing families in our 

schools, there's no doubt we'll be able to run right 

past that goal!! Flyers are attached with more 

details.  

From the PTA 

Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Minard AND Mooney—Perfect scores! 

3rd grade:  Burr, Miller AND Nash—perfect scores! 

4th grade: Beaver, Caron AND Klinger—perfect scores! 

5th grade: Danielson, Holt AND Lancaster—perfect scores! 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: Saul 

3rd grade:  Lewis, Oden, Rayburn, Riggs 

4th grade: Merring, Oberly, Stewart, Tuttle 

5th grade: Castell, Reno 

10/30/23-11/3/23 
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Would you like to volunteer? 

Click the link to submit to a  

background check.  

https://www.sequimschools.org/volunteering


RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, SAFE 

Growing Smiles Fundraising 

https://sequimpta.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
https://sequimpta.growingsmilesfundraising.com/home
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Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color,  national origin, age, veteran or military status, 

sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provid es equal access to the Boy Scouts and other 

designated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimin ation: Title IX and Civil Rights 

Compliance Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, 

Cheryl Pillon, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3405, cpillon@sequimschools.org. 

mailto:vbalint@sequimschools.org

